DEADLINE:       June 5th, 2020






May 21, 2019
Dear Parents and Guardians,
Your student(s) have elected to take the Advanced Placement Biology course during the 2020-2021 school year. I welcome them to this interesting and challenging course. 
This survey course includes a large amount of material. Part of what we teach is how to manage volumes of material at the pace of a college-level course. Study techniques include highlighting the text and making effective margin notes. Students usually purchase their AP Biology books. Owning the book is invaluable in allowing the students to write in the book, using the text as an efficient study tool. If you do not purchase a book, one will of course be provided. Please note that students may not write in books that are supplied by the school district. A student who writes in the book has effectively agreed to buy the book and will be charged at year end.
The book may be purchased from many sources, including bookshops and on-line. We will be teaching from the 11th edition of “Campbell Biology”, but the 10th edition is also suitable, however, both teachers will be teaching out of the new edition. There are several versions of both editions – hard cover, soft cover, loose-leaf, International Baccalaureate (IB). There may be slight differences such as page numbers or figures; however, the main content will be the same. Any version is acceptable as long as it is the 10th edition of Campbell “Biology” or the 11th edition of “Campbell Biology”.   
If you decide not to purchase the book, let us know no later than May 30, 2019, so that we may order a book for your student to use. The notification deadline allows us to work within our budget to have books on hand when the course begins. Please email one of us if you are not going to buy the book. 
There will be an assignment for students to complete over the summer. 
I am looking forward to working with your students.
Sincerely,

The book: 
“Campbell Biology” 11th edition or Campbell “Biology”, 10th edition


The books are available as an AP Edition, as an edition that is not labeled “AP”, 



with a hard cover, with a softcover, etc. It is only important that the book be the 


11th or 10th edition. Historically, soft cover texts have not lasted the year.

Contact information:
Mrs. Flynn







tbflynn@nhvweb.net


